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Dear Parents and Carers,  

The children thoroughly enjoyed coming over to Winkleigh on Monday, they  

enjoyed having lunch with their peers followed by the pantomime of Sleeping 

Beauty, it was a truly magical experience that brought smiles and excitement to  

everyone, thank you so much to The Friends of Kings Nympton School for funding 

this wonderful opportunity. It is very much appreciated 

Thank you to all for taking the time to attend our recent meeting. It was a positive 
meeting moving forwards. 

Your insights and ideas were invaluable; I believe we have a more mutual  
understanding of our shared commitment and passion for our school. 

We are excited about the way forward. If you have any additional thoughts or  
suggestions, please don’t hesitate to share them. On Monday I will be sending out 
the link for a Microsoft form to see whether parents would like one whole day at 
Winkleigh or three afternoons 

Thank you also for your understanding regarding school closures this week, it is 
never an easy decision, but the safety of children, parents and staff when travelling 
is always paramount. 

It was such a shame that we had to cancel the whole school trip to Clip n Climb on 
Thursday, this will be re arranged in the New Year. 

Thank you to everyone who has answered our PE questionnaire. If you have a  
moment please keep the responses coming as they are invaluable to develop our 
offer to develop physical literacy.  

 

 

 

 

Mrs V Fenemore. Executive Headteacher 



 

 

DIARY DATES 
W/C 25TH NOVEMBER 2024 

Saturday 23rd November  Booking before school club on the gateway for w/c 2nd Dec 

Monday 25th November 

 School door opens at 8:45am and will shut promptly at 

8:55am so that children are in class ready to start their  

learning at 9am, late arrivals will need to be signed in, in the  

admin office 

 Gobbledy Virtual Book Fair — All Week (Page 3) 

 Mrs Rowcliffe on site 

Tuesday 26th November  Mrs Fenemore & Mrs Manning on site 

Wednesday 27th November 
 PE Kit today: Class 2 

 Mrs Manning onsite 

Thursday 28th November 

 9.10am Celebration Assembly 

 PE Kit today: Class 1, Class 2 

 3.15pm-3.30pm Class 2 Cake Sale 

 Mrs Fenemore & Mrs Manning onsite 

Friday 29th November 
 8.45am- Book Club 

 PE Kit today: Class 1 

Saturday 30th November 
 Booking before school club on the gateway for w/c 9th  

December 

Emails sent this week: Primary School application open, Christmas games at Winkleigh, Christmas Art competition, Severe 

Weather Guidance, Bikeability interest, School Closed, PE Questionnaire, Cake Sale Class 2, Icy Conditions school open at 

10.30, School Closure, Deadline Today Bikeability Interest 



 

 

 

VIRTUAL BOOK FAIR 
25TH NOVEMBER 2024 - 1ST DECEMBER 2024 



 

 

 

CHRISTMAS COMPETITION 
MONDAY 16TH DECEMBER 2024 



 

 

 

FUNDRAISING 
ENDS 30TH NOVEMBER 2024 



 

 

 

AUTUMN/WINTER MENU 
4TH NOVEMBER 2024 - 4TH APRIL 2025 

As of the 4th November you can order lunch till 8am 

on the same day. 

KS1 children are all entitled to free school meals. 



 

 

 
 

 

ATTENDANCE 



 

 

You may be eligible for pupil premium funding for Kings 

Nympton Primary School, which entitles your child/ren to re-

ceive Free School Meals.  

If your circumstances have changed and you are now in receipt of one or more 

of the following: 

• Universal credit (provided you have a net income of £7400 or less) 

• Income support 

• Income-based jobseekers’ allowance 

• Income-related employment and support allowance 

• Support under Part IV of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• The guaranteed element of state pension credit 

• Child tax credit, provided that you are not also entitled to working tax credit 

and have an annual gross income of £16,190 or less 

It takes less than a minute to apply.  

Visit the Citizen Portal Devon  

https://oneonline.devon.gov.uk/CCsCitizenPortal_LIVE 

or call the Education Helpline on 0345 155 1019. 

If eligible, please send a screenshot  

of your confirmation to  

admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk 

Families with children in Class 1 who 

are eligible are encouraged to apply 

as the funding is in addition to      

Universal Free School Meals! 
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